
Dear Friends and Prayer Partners, 

God has greatly blessed us in the month of June! Here are a few of the highlights: 

A family from our home church spent the entire month with us, and their presence has been a 
tremendous blessing. They initiated weekly English classes, which served as an excellent 
outreach to the community. These classes have not only helped participants improve their 
language skills but also provided a platform for building relationships and sharing the love of 
Christ. As a result, eight individuals have visited our church services and had the opportunity 
to hear the Gospel message. It is amazing to see how God uses such simple acts of service to 
draw people to Himself. 

In June, we were honored to host our regional director and his wife. Their visit was a 
significant encouragement to us and our congregation. Our regional director preached during 
the Father's Day service. His presence and leadership provided much-needed support and 
guidance. We are grateful for the time they spent with us and the wisdom they shared. 

God has been abundantly blessing our youth ministry here in Ecuador. Every Saturday 
afternoon, we hold a youth service, and it has been wonderful to witness the growth and 
enthusiasm among the young people. This past month, we have seen our youth service grow 
significantly, with over thirty youth attending consistently for several weeks. It is clear that 
God is at work in their lives. 

 In July and August, we will be launching a youth internship program, providing an opportunity 
for some of our youth to study the Bible more deeply and take on greater roles of service 
within the church. This internship is designed to help them grow closer to God, develop 
leadership skills, and foster a deeper understanding of their faith. Please pray that this 
program will be fruitful and that God will use it to impact their lives in profound ways. 

As we look ahead to July, we are excited about our upcoming Vacation Bible School (VBS) 
during the first week of the month. This year, we are praying for a great turnout and the 
opportunity to reach many children and their families with the Gospel message. 

Our team has been working hard to prepare for VBS, planning activities, lessons, and events 
that will capture the children's attention and hearts. We believe that VBS can have a lasting 
impact, not only on the children who attend but also on their families as they see the joy and 
transformation in their kids' lives. Please join us in praying for this important outreach event, 
that it would be a time of significant spiritual growth and connection for everyone involved. 

In all these activities and events, we see God's hand at work, guiding and blessing our efforts. 
We are grateful for every church and individual that is supporting us in the ministry here in 
Ecuador. Thank you for your continued prayers and support. May God bless you richly as you 
partner with us in His work. 

God Bless, The Blooms  
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